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A one month capacity building programme was held on Basic Computer Skills for the staff 

members in the college. It was organized by the Department of Computer Science under the 

guidance of IQAC. The program was organized from 16 March 2021 to 15 April 2021. The 

program was attended by teaching staff and also non-teaching staff. Some staff members who 

did not have previous knowledge of computer basics were much benefited by the training 

program. Staff who had basic knowledge of computer skills are benefited by refreshing their 

skills. 

 

 



 

 

 

  


